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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

I ask that you please do not allow oil and gas leasing/fracking in the beautiful Ruby Mountains in Nevada. It is

one the most easily accessible ranges in Nevada, for recreation and tourism. I have taken visiting guests here,we

love Lamoille Canyon, and have camped, hiked and fished. It is so sad and discouraging to think of places like

this - all over the country - that are going to be considered for life-long damage. Please don't allow this. Thank

you - 

 

Barbara Lentz, Reno


